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TOPIC DISCUSSION POINTS ASSIGNMENTS WHO WHEN 
LEPC President, Roy Folk called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Reports 

Secretary Minutes 

Minutes from the October 2017 LEPC meeting were approved as 

presented. 

ESF#8 Meeting Scott McCready, Saline County EMS Medical Officer, presented the most 

common street drugs currently being used; heroin or opioids, 

methamphetamines,marijuana and alcohol. Fentanyl is an opioid that 

is fatal in even small quantities. Methamphetamines cause a condition 

known as excited delirium, where the user will start out feeling 

euphoric, paranoid, rhabdomyolysis and finally death. Marijuana is the 

most common streetdrug we deal with in this area. Although marijuana 

users do not overdose, they drive under the influence endangering 

themselves and others. The most common drug that emergency 

responders must deal with is alcohol. Alcohol causes accidents and 

domestic violence. 

Soft Targets Sheriff Murray Marston presented a condensed FEMA class on workplace 

security awareness. Always be aware of your surroundings, because 

security begins with you. If you see something, say something. 

Always report suspicious behavior; suspicious packages, unattended 

suspicious vehicles, anything that makes you think something is not right. 

Limit your access points with access keys or ID badges. 
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LEPC 

Election of officers 

The election of officers was held for 2018. With no motions made from 

the floor, officers were elected as Roy Folk for Chairman, Teresa Shute 

for Co-Chair and Shelly Vopat for Secretary. 

Health Care Coalition The Health Care Coalition meets every Quarter. Our regional group is 

made up of 12 surrounding counties. If there is a big event, can we get 

together and help each other out. Please contact Beth Vallier or Brenda 

Buehler with any resourses or questions. 

Adjourned There being no further business, meeting was adjourned. Next 

meeting will be February 22, 2018 at Ellsworth County Courthouse 

basement meeting room. 
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